

## Christmas is Coming to St:Lucy's Primary, LCSC and Nursery



2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

Please see below dates of the upcoming events taking place within our school commnuity of St.Lucy's as we prepare to celebrate Christmas!

Many thanks!

C.Straub (Acting HT)

Thursday 28<sup>th</sup> November- 'Dress Down Day'- Children may come to school dressed in own clothes and bring in an item for the Christmas Hampers organised by our Parent Council Thursday 28<sup>th</sup> November- St.Lucy's Christmas Fayre- 6pm

Friday 29th November- School Pantomime Visit- ALL CHILDREN SHOULD WEAR SCHOOL UNIFORM Friday 29th Nov/Mon 2nd Dec- 'Christmas Jumper Swap' in school

Monday  $2^{nd}$  December- Advent Assembly in school with Fr Campbell for pupils and staff

Thursday 5th December - School Christmas Lunch (PM)

Friday 6th December-Nursery Christmas Show (10.30am/1.45pm)

Friday 6th December-First Friday Mass in Church at 9.15am

Monday 9th December-Christmas Concert Dress Rehearsal

Tuesday 10th December-Christmas Concert Evening performance

Wednesday 11th December-Christmas Concert Afternoon performance

Thursday 12th December- In-Set Day (children should not attend school/nursery)

Friday 13th December- Feast Day of St.Lucy. Mass- 9.30am in Church. All welcome!

Monday 16th December (PM)- Senior Party

Tuesday 17th December (PM)- Infant Party (please note change of date)

Tuesday 17th December - Santa visiting nursery (AM/PM)

Wednesday 18th December-School Carol Service in Church 10.30am

Wednesday 18th December- Junior Party (please note change of date)

Children going home for lunch on 'Party Days' may be collected from the School Office at 12 o'clock.

Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> December - Nursery Party and performance from 'Pirate Pete' -AM (separate letter distributed to parents/carers)

School closes at 2.30pm on Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> December School reopens Monday 6<sup>th</sup> January 9.00am

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from everyone within St.Lucy's Primary, LCSC and Nursery.

Many thanks for all of your support throughout 2019 and we look forward to working with you all again in 2020!